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Street Closure Continues:  Clarendon Rd. between Anderson Ave. and Southwest Blvd. 

 

Work continues this week on roadway base failures along Clarendon Road 

beginning north of the intersection of Anderson Ave. and ending south of the 

intersection with Southwest Boulevard.  The work will begin on Mon. Oct. 23, 

2017 and continue through Fri., Oct. 27, 2017.   Clarendon Road will be closed to 

through traffic in the area between Anderson Ave. and Southwest Blvd. beginning 

at 6:00 a.m. and continuing through 3:30 p.m. each day.   

 

Motorists traveling through this area should use alternate routes to avoid delays 

due to congestion during completion of the street repair work.  

  
We apologize for any inconvenience due to this road closure as work is completed.  

Please note that this repair project is weather dependent and may be delayed due to 

rain. 

 

When:     Mon., Oct. 23, 2017 through Friday, Oct. 27, 2017 

Where:     Clarendon Road from north of the intersection with Anderson Ave. to south 

      of the intersection with Southwest Boulevard 

Why:        Street Repair 

 


